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The Dark Energy Survey and beyond
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We are approaching two decades since the initial discovery of dark energy ; a mysterious substance
that dominates the energy density of the Universe. The last decade has confirmed its existence and basic
properties beyond doubt, but we remain unclear about its true physical nature. I will review the evidence
for dark energy and then focus on a new experiment called the ”Dark Energy Survey” (DES) that has
been designed to address one of the key questions regarding dark energy, namely is it consistent with a
cosmological constant ? DES will also provide key new data for a variety of astronomical projects, and
be a forerunner for the next generation of sky surveys. I will end the talk with a brief overview of Euclid
and LSST.

Le café sera servi 10 minutes avant.
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délai de 24 h, hors U.E. : délai de 4 jours).


